



Becket Way, Kettering Road North, Northampton, NN3 6HT

HEADTEACHER Mr Paul McCahill BSc (Hons) NPQH MA SLE

WEBSITE www.thomasbecket.org.uk PHONE 01604 493211 EMAIL office@thomasbecket.org.uk



@becketcs

f ThomasBecketCatholicSchool



ThomasBecketCatholicSchool

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Thomas Becket Youth SVP (St Vincent de Paul) Group are hosting an Entertainment/ Games Evening.

The SVP spend their time turning concern into action. This event is taking place to raise funds for the people of Ukraine whose lives continue to be turned upside down by the devastation of the warzone that is their existence. The students want to show solidarity with Ukraine. All funds raised will go directly to Ukraine through Cafod.

This will take place at Thomas Becket Catholic School on Wednesday 12th February 2025, 4.00pm – 7.00pm.

The cost of this is £4.00 to be paid via My Child At School. Each ticket includes a drink, a snack and entrance into a movie and a professional disco.

Students will need to bring change for the games, photos, karaoke, drinks, raffle, hot chocolate, popcorn and Pick and Mix. Please login to MCAS to see this under 'Trips' Payment is due by 7th February 2025. If you are having difficulties making payment please contact Scrawford@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org Once you have paid on MCAS, a ticket will be issued.

By making payment you are agreeing to the following terms and conditions associated with this: You grant permission for your son/daughter:

- to attend this.
- to receive medical treatment in an emergency situation if you cannot be contacted.

You confirm that:

- Your child's medical details held by the school are up to date, and that you will inform us of any changes to these details between now and the trip date.
- You understand that if your child's behaviour in school gives cause for concern then he may be withdrawn from the trip and that any payments to date will not be refunded.
- Pupils are expected obey the schools Behaviour Policy at all times whilst representing the school on external visits.

Should you have any queries or wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

R Darwin

Mrs R Darwin Chapalin Rdarwin@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org













WEBSITE

www.olicatschools.org





